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Spring Term Dates 
 
17 February - 21 February, Half 
Term  
7 April - 21 April, Easter Break 2025 
 

Events this Half Term  
 
Thursday 6 March, World Book Day 
2025 
Monday 10 March, Year 9 
Meningococcal ACWY/DTP 
vaccination session, morning 
session 
Wednesday 12 March, Year 8 
English Reward Trip  
Thursday 13 March, Year 9 Options 
Evening, 5:30-7pm  
Tuesday 18 March, Year 9 Suez 
Trip, 9am-2pm  
Monday 24 March, Meet the 
SENDCO  
Tuesday 25 March, Meet the 
SENDCO  
Tuesday 25 March, Year 10 
Speakers Trust Workshop 
Wednesday 26 March, Meet the 
SENDCO  
Thursday 27 March, Meet the 
SENDCO  
Friday 28 March, Meet the SENDCO  
Monday 31 March, Rewards 
Assembly week  
Friday 4 April, Italy Ski Trip 2025 
departure 
Friday 4 April, final full school day 
before the Easter break 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Dates for your diary week commencing 3 March: 
 

• Thursday 6 March - World Book Day 2025 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

CEC Green Fingers  
On Tuesday some of our CEC students went to help volunteers at Clare Community 
Orchard. They joined in with ground works and learned how to prune the fruit trees 
and make dead hedging. They worked hard and are keen to return! We now have an 
Instagram page to share all our environmental adventures and ideas. 
 

 
 

Language Examination Commendation 
Special congratulations go to Miah Kuhnell and Alex Hind of Year 10 who received a 
distinction in their Spoken Language exam with Ms Stokes.  
 
Miah did a wonderful exploration of Guadeloupean culture and Alex gave us a very 
well thought out examination of Fashion culture and its effects on society. 
 
Excellent job - so proud of you both!  
 

Hedingham Chambers Branding Update  

Schools announcement - SVS.pdf  
 

Year 7 Thriftwood Attendees  
We would like to kindly remind Year 7 parents and carers to make the ongoing 
payments for Thriftwood Summer Camp via ParentPay. Thank you for your continued 
support.   

 

file:///C:/Users/stv.knorton/Downloads/Schools%20announcement%20-%20SVS.pdf


Shakespeare Workshops  
YEAR 8 AND 9 PARENTS  

In the English Department we have managed to secure a prestigious theatre company to come to the school to complete a two-
hour workshop with our students.  
 
Year 8 will be working on ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ and Year 9 on ‘Romeo and Juliet’. Please see information regarding the 
workshops below as well as about the theatre company.  
 
In order for this to go ahead we are asking for a £8 donation for each student, which needs to be paid by Wednesday 12 March. 
If there are any issues concerning this payment, then please contact Mrs Higgins via email: khiggins@stourvalley.org.  

  
Secondary School Shakespeare Rewired (KS3)  
Our Shakespeare Rewired® workshop facilitators are all professional, classically trained actors with years of experience in 
both education and stage performance. Using skills they have acquired working for companies such as The Royal Shakespeare 
Company, The National Theatre, The Globe and The Reduced Shakespeare Company our talented facilitators guide your 
students carefully through one of Shakespeare's stories.  
The two hour workshops include a performance of the story with student volunteers and an in-depth look at key scenes with 
a chance for students to re-direct our actors and evaluate the outcome. There may also be a chance to hot seat characters 
during the 'Jeremy Vile show'.  

•  Includes a costumed telling of the story using student volunteers to play the roles  

•  Followed by a focus on key scenes as laid out to the left  
  
Example:  Romeo & Juliet YEAR 9  

•  In depth look at Sampson & Gregory in Act I Sc. I  

•  Hot-seat family members from Act III Sc. V  

•  Make both good and bad decisions when re-staging Act V Sc.III  
 

Data Collection Sheets 
Over the course of the beginning of Spring Term, students have been provided data collection sheets to return home to parents 

and carers for completion. These sheets help us ensure that data relevant to your child, contact information, transport details 

etc. are accurate. We would like to thank you for all completed sheets that have been returned.  

 

If you are yet to complete the sheet for your child(ren), may we kindly remind you to do so at your earliest convenience. 

Students should post completed forms at reception via the collection box for our Data Manager.  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:khiggins@stourvalley.org


Storytelling Event  

 
 

 
Important Notices  

- SVCS Uniform Donations  

We would be very grateful to receive any surplus or outgrown SVCS uniform that you would be happy to donate to 

the school. Donated items will be added to our Nearly New Stand in order to supply second hand uniform to students 

where needed.  

 
- As a polite reminder, students are not allowed to use their mobile phones during the school day. If they are feeling 

unwell or need to contact home, they must visit reception. Likewise, if you could please contact reception if you have 
any messages you would like to be passed on. 

 
- Your child's form tutor should be your first point of contact for any concerns or issues. They will be able to deal with 

your enquiry or will pass it on to the most appropriate member of staff who may contact you. If the matter is directly 

related to a specific subject, the subject teacher or head of department is the best contact. All staff email addresses 

are on the website (a link here): Staff Contacts - Stour Valley Community School 

If you call the school, you will appreciate that staff also have teaching commitments which means they may not 

always be available to take your call immediately. Also, please do not turn up at the school expecting to see a 

member of staff without a prior appointment.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstourvalley.org%2Fcontact-us%2Fstaff-contacts&data=05%7C02%7CKNorton%40stourvalley.org%7C687d6dd3c80248a46e9c08dcce6adcc9%7C3decae4336494170a1c1b7c89f75cb9c%7C0%7C0%7C638612205572189748%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LWNZ3%2F9hng3vl08vtOK%2Bt34VuvuUS%2FSGQD8cLyg089A%3D&reserved=0


Important Letters and Information  

- https://stourvalley.org/downloads/Vive_Price_List_-_November_2024.pdf - Free School Meal and Meal Deal 
guidance  

- https://support.overnetdata.com/knowledge-base/how-do-parents-update-their-information-in-edulink-one/ - How 
do parents/carers view and update information in EduLink One 

- studentabsence@stourvalley.org - Stour Valley Community School Attendance reporting email address  

- safe@stourvalley.org - Stour Valley Community School Safeguarding email address  
 
Stour Valley Community School 
Cavendish Road | Clare | Suffolk | CO10 8PJ  01787 279342   

 

https://stourvalley.org/downloads/Vive_Price_List_-_November_2024.pdf
https://support.overnetdata.com/knowledge-base/how-do-parents-update-their-information-in-edulink-one/
mailto:studentabsence@stourvalley.org
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